
- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Brian Meaney 
Sent: 22  December 2009 10:22 
To: 'anbennett@iol.ie' 
Subject: FW: Corranure landfill 

Dear Dr Bennett, please see attached letter as response to your 
complaint below. The response is from the perspective of the EPA's 
licensing function regarding Corranure landfill. Please contact me if 
you have difficulty opening the attached file or have queries on its 
contents. 

Brian Meaney 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
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